
The Department of Portuguese and Lusophone Studies is pleased to announce that two of its 

faculty members and 3 students of  the B.A Portuguese Honours Programme of the said 

department of Goa University, have been awarded scholarships to undertake a three week 

Online Summer Course of Portuguese Language and Culture, Curso de Verão Online 2020, 

designed in cooperation with a consortium of five Portuguese Universities (Universidade 

Nova de Lisboa, Universidade do Porto, Universidade de Aveiro, Universidade de Coimbra 

and Universidade do Minho) and Camões – Instituto da Cooperação e da Língua I.P., from 

6th – 31st July, 2020. 

The students of BA: Shruti Gaur and Shanta Kumari (A1 – Universidade do Porto), Sandarv 

Raj (A2 – Universidade Nova de Lisboa). Sybil Ona Sequeira will also attend the B1 Online 

Summer Course at the Universidade de Aveiro 

The faculty members: Ms. Loraine Alberto and Mr. Franz Schubert Cotta (B2 - Universidade 

do Minho). 

 

 

https://www.unigoa.ac.in/dept/department-of-portuguese-lusophone-studies.html
https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/loraine-ethel-barreto-alberto.html
https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/franz-schubert-agnelo-de-miranda-cotta.html

